
I strongly urge a NO vote on SB223.  I am a single mom who does all I can to allow my children to attend a private school.  I am also 
a public school teacher. It is imperative that private schools not be governed in this way by the state. As per the First Ammendment, 
my right to freedom of religion includes educating my children in a Christian school.  The whole reason people choose private school 
is as an alternative to public education methods.  Private schools should not be ‘coached’ regulated, or have to conform to the 
choices of the state. 
Please preserve our freedoms!


